State of Maine
NOTICE OF INTENT TO PARTICIPATE IN COOPERATIVE RFP
RFP 00719_00819: Commercial Card Services

Notice is hereby given that the State of Maine is a Participating State in the above referenced Commercial Card Services RFP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The State of Washington is the lead state for this solicitation.  All related information and documents pertaining to this solicitation can be obtained at the following web page: https://pr-webs-customer.des.wa.gov/ 
